The Children’s Television reports for station WZVI on file with the FCC have not
merged into this public file site at this time. Therefore management has placed
copies of 2013 reports on the site.

Reports prior to 2013 for WZVI can be found at the FCC public web side
http://licensing.fcc.gov/KidVid /public/report/10/query.faces

Type in WZVI and the appropriate quarter.

Thank you.



